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Ansone

From: anthony@enviroafrica.co.za
Sent: Wednesday, 10 November 2021 08:42
To: ansone@enviroafrica.co.za
Subject: FW: Styrkraal Agricultural Development

 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Anthony Mader 

 

Environmental Assessment Practitioner 
EnviroAfrica cc 
p: +27 21 851 1616  m: +27 83 309 9211 
f: +27 86 512 0154 
a: Unit 7, Pastorie Park, Reitz St, Somerset West, 7130 
  P.O. Box 5367, Helderberg, 7135 
w: www.enviroafrica.co.za  e: anthony@enviroafrica.co.za
 
 

From: dmleroux@lantic.net <dmleroux@lantic.net>  
Sent: Tuesday, 5 January, 2021 1:56 PM 
To: anthony@enviroafrica.co.za 
Subject: Styrkraal Agricultural Development 
 
Sir 
 

1. I object to not being directly consulted as an affected person as representative of DFM Exploration (Pty) Ltd, 
an applicant for a prospecting right on Styrkraal 81, as well as for Gemini Mining and Exploration (Pty) Ltd, 
the holder of a prospecting right on the adjacent farm, Oup 80. Mr. Apollis of Schamboua Trust are perfectly 
well aware of this, and has my contact details. If I didn’t by chance see a poster of the proposed 
development at KLK in Pofadder, I would have remained in the dark. This is the only poster in Pofadder. I do 
not regularly visit this farmers cooperation. 

2. Please register me as an affected person. 
3. Please provide details of the proposed agricultural development, including the financial procurement. 

 
Thanks in anticipation! 
 
Kind regards 
 
D.M. le Roux 


